
2025 ST. PAUL GRADUATES 

BOTTLE DRIVE    
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2025 
 

SAVE YOUR EMPTIES AND HELP THE 2025 

GRADUATE CLASS FUNDRAISE FOR THEIR SAFE 

GRAD BANQUET 

         

  

GRADUATES – IF YOU CAN HELP GOING DOOR TO DOOR DOING 
BOTTLE PICK UP – PLEASE MEET AT THE SOUTH PARKING LOT BY 
3:45PM 

• PARENTS IF YOU HAVE A TRUCK AND ARE ABLE TO 
VOLUNTEER WITH THE BOTTLE DRIVE – WE WOULD BE 
HAPPY TO HAVE YOU! 
 

• Any questions, please contact Renee Robinson at  
780-645-9276 

Thank you, 

Parent Safe Grad Committee 

Cans and bottles can be dropped off at the 
Regional High School – SOUTH ‘student’ 
parking lot from 3:15pm – 6:45pm 


